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Parts Update – Deluxe Flush (Pre-2010) 
Major Service Kit 58100-1000 and Hose Kit 

58102-1000 Now Obsolete   
 
This bulletin is in regards to the discontinuation of our Major Service Kit 
(Part# 58100-1000) and hose kit (part# 58102-1000) for our Deluxe Flush 
series toilets manufactured before 2010. 
 
The post-2010 and pre-2010 Deluxe Flush toilets had different shaped, 
specialty formed hoses for the two designs.  The hoses used on our Pre-2010 
Deluxe Flush toilets are no longer manufactured. If you have a Pre-2010 
Deluxe Flush toilet and need to change the hoses, you will need to purchase a 
new Pump Assembly (Part# 58103-1012 (12V) or 58103-1024 (24V), which 
will include the current style pump assembly as well as the current style 
hoses. 
 
In addition to different shaped hoses, there is a difference in the non-return 
valve assembly that will help you determine whether you have a pre or post-
2010 Deluxe Flush toilet.  A Pre-2010 features a straight non-return valve 
assembly instead of the rotatable elbow on the Post-2010 versions.   
 
 
 
 
 

 

For more information please contact Jeff Lander via e-mail or phone 
 
Email: Jeffrey.Lander@xyleminc.com             Phone: 978-282-5246 
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